
                                            
    
 
             
   
May 27th, 2014  
 
 
Erin Stauffer 
1715 Gennessee 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
RE: Open House  
 
Dear Erin Stauffer,  
  
On Tuesday, June 3rd, the City of Lawrence City Utilities Ecoflow program will be 
conducting an open house at the Douglas County Fairgrounds, Dreher Building from 6-
9pm. This meeting is free to attend and will provide information about the City of 
Lawrence’s Ecoflow program.  
 
Ecoflow is a rapid rainwater reduction program with the goals of renewing and repairing 
the City’s aging sanitary sewer system. The open house will allow the City of Lawrence 
and partner, TREKK Design Group, to go into detail about the common problems and 
the proper private connection repairs needed to improve the Lawrence sanitary system.  
 
At the open house, you will also be able to schedule a free plumbing evaluation on your 
property to identify any improper connections to the sewer system. Improper 
connections include uncapped cleanouts and downspouts, sump pumps and area 
drains that allow rainwater/groundwater to enter. If improper connections are found, 
property owners will be asked to allow a qualified plumber, PAID BY THE CITY, to 
correct the issue. 
 
Please come to this free informational meeting to find out more! 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nick Hoyt 
Lawrence Utilities Dept. I/I Manager 

 We are committed to providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community 


